Halsey Hall Chapter of SABR
Board Meeting Minutes

September 24, 1994

10:00 @ residence of Brenda Himrich
Present: Arpi, Temanson, Himrich, S. Thornley, Stone, Jed Levitt, Dan Levitt, Bengtsson

Treasurer's Report: Rich reported $ 601.60 in cofffers with 48 on subscriber list to "The
Holy Cow". All bills up to date have been paid.

Directory: some discussion on whether to carry members from last year who haven't paid
yet on the 1994-1995 directory. Since these non-renewals are less than 10 it was decided to
do so. Motion was passed to direct Stew to have 70 directories printed and to have him
get the best price (hopefully under $ 50)

Fall Regional:

Set for October 22 (@ Mangint's. Eight people aiready have set in their money.
John will present an update on the On Deck television taping, Bob on the Quicksteps, and
Bruce on 1994 Defense. Hopefully others will come forward in the next few weeks or else
we may have to recruit. Angelo Giuliani is set as one guest and Stew will invite Louie
Cardinal. Bruce mentioned an aquaintence with Jerry Bell of the Twins. Bruce will ask to
see if Bell is interested and available, otherwise next spring might be a good time to have
Bell as a guest.

Quilici letters: Again this was discussed. Dan believes we should respond. He will call
national SABR office to see if they have received similar letters and to draft a response.

SABR flier: Stew passed out a prototype chapter flier. It was decided to allow Stew to
procede and get 300 printed up. Stew was directed to find the best deal and to keep the
total cost under $ 50.

Summer Trips: Brenda has been collecting articles on things to do in Sioux Falls besides
Baseball. Sioux Falls is a possible trip site for next summer.

Recognition Award: Some discusssion but action tabled until next meeting on a
Recognition Award for Bob Tholkes for his efforts as past president and for organizing
the Quickstep Ball Club this year.

Next Meeting: December 4 @ Dan Levitt's, 4401 Morningside Road, Edina 55416
(377-7275)



